
    
 
 

 
MGB 50 Blenheim Palace 23 September 2012 

Briefing Note for MGCC Registers/Centres and MGOC Clubs 
 

Tickets, Rally Plaques and Programmes 
Order online or download a form from www.mgb50.com  now. 
Tickets at £22 per car which cover the driver and one passenger  Admission will be 
by numbered rally plaque which also gives entry to the special prize raffle 
Order before 10th August to be listed in programme  
Order before 31st August to obtain the advance price 
Tickets and Rally Plaques will be despatched at the beginning of September 
Entrant’s commemorative programmes to be collected on the day at Blenheim 
 
Arrival at Blenheim 
The gates to Blenheim will open at 9.00am – please do not arrive early as it will be 
quick to enter and there is plenty of parking space.  
The marshalling of the entry and the parking areas is headed up by a very 
experienced crew from Epsom MGOC, ably assisted by volunteers from Oxfordshire 
MGOC and the MGCC Abingdon Works Centre  
The parking will be in three areas. The main area will be for MGB and all derivates 
(MGB, MGB GT, MGC, MGC GT, MGB GT V8, Costello MGB and RV8 only). The 
cars will be parked as they arrive - not by type. The second area will be for all other 
MGs. The third area will be for non MGs.  
There will of course be an area set aside for blue badge holders. 
 
The Days Event  
The plans for the day have been agreed and the final polishing touches are being 
added. There will be plenty to see, technical talks to attend, a timeline of MGB 
production, arena activity, celebrity interviews, Rocker Box Racing, self judging 
Concours along with a host of specialist MG Trader’s displays. 
 
MGB 50 Merchandise 
A special limited edition MGB 50 mug will only be available on the day as well as the 
already announced MGB 50 Souvenir Books and MGB 50 badges 
 
MGCC Centres/Registers and MGOC Area Clubs 
Any MGCC Centre/Register or MGOC Area Clubs which want to be represented at 
the event will have space allocated. Please let your respective club know in advance 
so that we can plan the requisite amount of space. 
Volunteers to assist on the day will of course be very welcome – please let us know 
via enquires@mgb50.com . 
 
Advance Notice 
MGB50 Gala Dinner in Abingdon 

To finish the anniversary year a Black Tie Gala Dinner will be held at the Guild Hall in 
Abingdon on Saturday 24th November at £36 per person. The dinner will start at 6.30 
for 7.00pm. Reservations can be made via galadinner@mgb50.com 
 
MGB50 Organising Group 
25 April 2012 
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